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      October 7, 2004

Dear National Summit Coordinator:

It is a great pleasure to invite you on behalf of the U.S. Department of State to a seminar on "Job Creation in the Western Hemisphere: Reviewing Best Practices and Setting a New Policy Agenda."  As host of the of the 2005 Summit of the Americas, the Government of Argentina has proposed "Creating Jobs to Fight Poverty and Strengthen Democratic Governance" as the Summit focus.  We are pleased that the Argentine Government has agreed to our proposal for a seminar to consider best practices in job creation as well as key elements of a robust policy agenda on job creation.

The seminar is scheduled for October 21, 2004 from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., following the October 19-20 meeting of the Summit Implementation Review Group (SIRG).  The seminar will take place at the Army and Navy Club, 901 17th Street, NW, Washington, DC 20006.  Breakfast and lunch will be provided.  A copy of the agenda and directions to the Army and Navy Club are attached.

This seminar is by invitation only.  In addition to National Summit Coordinators from all participating countries, invitees will include a select number of international organization and civil society representatives and U.S. Government officials.  Because of space limitations, substitutions may only be made by prior arrangement.  Please respond by October 15, 2004 by e-mail at weberl@state.gov; by fax on 202-736-7618; or by phone at 202-647-3141.    

I look forward to seeing you in Washington.   

Sincerely,

Ambassador John F. Maisto

U.S. National Coordinator for the Summit of the Americas
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